
November 14, 2024

Caledonia Families,

We’re excited to share this update on the Cal Community Center! Bringing this incredible space
to life has been a truly collaborative effort, and we’re thrilled to share that the Cal Community
Center is in its final stages of preparation. While our original timeline aimed to welcome the
community yet this fall, additional time is needed to complete the final project stages. The
team is striving to make sure every detail meets the high standards our community deserves for
when the Cal Community Center opens its doors, now expected to be in early 2025.

In addition to its inviting atmosphere, the Cal Community Center will be filled with amenities
designed for all ages. The center will feature a state-of-the-art competition pool–an incredible
asset for our Caledonia swim team–along with an additional leisure pool providing a valuable
resource for recreational swimming. The facility will be home to a wide range of programs
offered by the Caledonia Resource Center and will bring even more opportunities to Caledonia
residents with the addition of YMCA programming. Whether you’re looking to join a fitness
class, enjoy a swim, or simply engage with others in the community, the center will offer
something for everyone.

Thank you for your enthusiasm and support—great things are on the way, and we can’t wait to
celebrate this milestone with our community at an open house in early 2025! Stay tuned for
more updates as we get closer, and get ready to enjoy an amazing new addition to our
Caledonia community!

With gratitude,

CCS Administration


